
The City of Glendale is proposing to adopt
the Polystyrene Waste reduction regulation.

•	 Polystyrene Foodware, 

Polystyrene products may be 

unidentified or be identified 

by a No. 6 with three chasing 

arrows that form a triangle

•	 Polystyrene Packing Peanuts

•	 Polystyrene Meat and Fish Trays

•	 Polystyrene Egg Cartons

•	 Polystyrene Coolers
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For more information, contact the City of Glendale, Office of Sustainability at 
www.Glendaleca.gov/sustainability or call (818) 548-3351.

Are you ready to protect
the environment by reducing waste?

What Will Be Banned?



All businesses and organizations that use, sell, or distribute 
polystyrene foodware, polystyrene coolers, polystyrene 
packaging materials, polystyrene egg cartons and polystyrene 
meat and fish trays.

All special events hosted within Glendale’s borders that are open 
to the public. These include private and city-sponsored events.

All food service providers and retailers, including: 
	» Restaurants

	» Grocery store deli’s

	» Hotels/motels with restaurants 

	» Farmer’s markets

	» Packaging/shipping stores

The ban is expected to go into effect  in late 2023.
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Do you have questions on the proposed
polystyrene regulations? If so please
contact the Office of Sustainability.

Who Will Be Affected?

When Will the Ban Commence?

Scan here to view this notice in
Armenian & Spanish.
ԱԱյս ծանուցումը հայերեն դիտելու համարյս ծանուցումը հայերեն դիտելու համար
սկանավորեք այստեղ:սկանավորեք այստեղ:
Escanee aquí para ver este aviso en español.


